
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 5 September 2016 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Sir Bernard Hogan-Howe QPM – Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  
 
Supported by:  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive (Acting) 
 
 
1 Delivery of Local Policing 
 
1.1 The Deputy Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the future delivery of policing at 

the local level.  
 

2 HMIC Inspection on Child Protection 
 

2.1 They further discussed HMIC’s ongoing inspection of child protection. 
 
3 Notting Hill Carnival 

 
3.1 The Commissioner highlighted the issues the MPS has in ensuring that the Notting Hill 

Carnival is a safe event and they discussed a process for planning for future carnivals. 
 
4 Spit Guards 

 
4.1 The Commissioner gave the Deputy Mayor an update on piloting the use of spit guards 

in custody units. 
 
5 Operational Update 
 
5.1 The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues. 
 


